
Public Notice 

 

The regular board meeting of the  
Mulhall-Orlando Public School Board of Education 

scheduled for June 13, 2022 at 7:00pm 
is hereby canceled 

per Title 25 Section 311.8 
The new regular board meeting date is on June 6, 2022 at 

the high school media center at 7:00pm. 
 
 

NAME OF PERSON FILING THIS NOTICE _______________________ 
         Rodney Vollmer, Superintendent 
 
Dated May 26, 2022  

 


